
Police Scotland host webinar
as  part  of  Cyber  Scotland
Week

As  part  of  Cyber  Scotland  Week,
Neighbourhood Watch Scotland brings
you a webinar by Police Scotland,
taking  place  on  24th  February  at
11am.
The webinar is intended to help raise members awareness of
their exposure to online risks and provide practical steps
they can take to make themselves safer.

This is a practical presentation and no technical knowledge is
required. The following topics will be covered:
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What to consider when setting up devices

Sharing and Privacy when downloading Apps

What parents should look out for

Scams

Q & A

You can register by clicking here

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/neighbourhood-watch-scotland-cyber-security-basics-tickets-139916525093

